
E-Safety at 
Shirley Infant School



The Importance of E-Safety

As technology advances, the
Internet is becoming more
accessible and some children now
use it more than the adults in
their family.

At Shirley Infant School, your
child’s learning includes the use of
carefully chosen web resources
and we recognise the need to
foster an e-safe culture where
children know how to stay safe
when using the Internet.



Our E-Safety Vision

Shirley Infant School aims to foster an e-safe culture in which
issues of e-safety are discussed openly and honestly. We alert our
users of potential risks and we encourage the children to develop
their own sets of safe and responsible behaviour through
computing sessions, discrete e-safety sessions, circle times and by
demonstrating positive behaviour both inside and outside school.
We appreciate that e-safety is primarily a safeguarding issue for
which all staff are responsible.

E-Safety Policy, May 2016



Hector’s World
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Hector’s World

What are these characters helping the children to learn about?

 To know what personal information is.

 That to stay safe we must not share our personal information 
with people we cannot or do not trust.

 Who we can talk to if we need help with a worry.

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/5_7/hectorsworld/



What is 
personal 

information?



Personal Information

 Name

 Age/date of birth

 Address

 Telephone number

 School

 Email address

 Passwords

 Photographs

Any piece of information that can identify you.



E-Safety Rules



Help for at Home

On your hand-out there is a section that lists some websites that
are dedicated to e-safety.

Keeping your child safe at home is as important as it is at school,
whether they are using the Internet on a pc or apps on a tablet.


